
  

FRIDAY 6 SEPTEMBER 2013 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

HWDU national audit and quality improvement 
programme 

There is still time to sign up to the new Health and Work Development Unit 

(HWDU) occupational health national quality improvement programme.  Contact 

the HWDU team at hwdu@rcplondon.ac.uk or on 0203 075 1585 to register ahead 

of the start of data collection (30 September); full details are available at 

www.rcplondon.ac.uk/ohaudits. 
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FOM/SOM roadshows and webinars about the 
single organisation 

Members will be aware that the Faculty and the Society of Occupational Medicine 

are discussing the potential for forming together a new single organisation.  We 

are keen to update members on this and to hear your views.  As part of this 

process of consulting and listening, we are setting up a number of opportunities 

for discussion and webinars which will run between now and the end of October. 

Please see the full list for details. 
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Final places for Faculty training events 

There remain just a handful of places for each of the following Faculty events, all 

based in the Faculty's London office: 

18 September - Upper Limb Disorders Professional Briefing Day 

(a half day workshop from 09 30 - 13 00 hours on the examination and 

occupational health management of upper limb disorders) 

mailto:hwdu@rcplondon.ac.uk
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-bktjhx-ghiitldr-i/
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-bktjhx-ghiitldr-d/
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-bktjhx-ghiitldr-h/


24 September - Part 1 Health for Health Professionals (HHP) training day 

25 September - Part 2 Health for Health Professionals (HHP) training day 

(limited to those who have attended a Part 1 training day) 

Both the HHP training days run from 10 00 - 16 00 hours. 

Bookings can be made online through the website or by completing the booking 

form, via the links above. 
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Fellowship 

Members are reminded of the call for submissions for Fellowship and Honorary 

Fellowship of the Faculty.  Please refer to the call for proposals for full details. The 

deadline for submissions is Monday 21 October 2013.  All submissions will be 

acknowledged. 
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With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 

 

http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-bktjhx-ghiitldr-k/
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-bktjhx-ghiitldr-u/
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-bktjhx-ghiitldr-o/

